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10/01/2022  10:51:232021/6192/T SUPPRT Robert Dolata Robert & Suzana Dolata 3Chester Rd N19 5DE

We welcome and support complete removal of the inappropriate conifer trees T1 ? juniper & T2 ? cypress at 5 

Bramshill Mansions. 

There trees are 7 to 8 metres high respectively, evergreen and dense. They obstruct views sunlight and 

daylight at the rear of Bramshill Mansions / Chester Road / 83 Dartmouth Park Hill.

These rear gardens once featured low fruit trees with open sunny aspects. The 1910 map shows ¿Orchard¿. 

Regrettably in the 1970s the landowner replaced old fruit trees with randomly ¿found¿ forest conifers.  Two 

high conifers, ? spruce and ? pine exceeding 15 to 20 metres high respectively are especially inappropriate. 

Removal of one at least should also be considered. 

The tree officer is urged visit the site. Attention should also be paid to the massive London Plane in the 

adjacent rear yard of The Towers 39 Dartmouth Park Avenue which is a Camden Council /Clarion Housing 

owned and managed residential building. This tree is greatly overgrown. With surrounding ground compacted, 

there is a hazard of falling boughs. 

Arising from tree removals light pollution from permanently on inappropriately designed LED lights on The 

Towers shining over neighbouring gardens should be addressed by Clarion.
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